
 

 

 

The Australian Embassy Zagreb officially launched 
its Facebook page on 28 January 2015. 

Therefore we will no longer be issuing our e-news. 
We are sad to see e-news go into history, although 
happy to be a part of the digital age with our new 
Facebook page. 

Australian Embassy Zagreb e-news was launched in August 2007. The 
topics we covered ranged from Forests and Climate change, Australian 
Initiatives, ANZAC Day, Sport in Australia, Education opportunities in 
Australia, International Womens Day, the Australian Economy, Visas and 
Australian Citizenship to Australia’s Presidency of the G20. 

We encourage you to ‘like” our Facebook page Australia in Croatia and 
keep updated with news, hot topics and developments on a more regular 
basis. 

https://www.facebook.com/Australia.in.Croatia 

Australia Day 2015 in Zagreb 

E-news: Launch of our Facebook page, Australia in Croatia 

FINAL e-news edition 

Ambassador Susan Cox, the Deputy Speaker of Parlia-
ment  Mr Nenad Stazic with our distinguished guests  
celebrating Australia Day 2015. 

Minister for Science, Education and Sport,      
Mr Vedran Mornar with the Ambassador. 

Ambassador Susan Cox 
with Assistant Minister 
from the Ministry for 
Foreign and European 
Affairs, Ms Andreja 
Metelko Zgombic, Ms 
Maja Kovac from the 
Ministry of Justice and 
Assistant Minister from 
the Ministry of Justice, 
Mr Ivan Crncec. 

Ambassador Susan Cox  
and her Deputy John Read. 

Australian Embassy Staff. 
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